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Long-watched by businesses affected by the jurisdictional scope of the Clean Water Act, the
Administration’s rulemaking for Waters of the United States has been announced and will soon
be final. Please join Sara Burgin, Ann Navaro, and Daniel Pope as they discuss how the
Protecting Navigable Waters Rule’s approach to jurisdiction will have a meaningful impact on
the regulated community. As this new rule is likely to be challenged, Sara, Ann, and Daniel will
also discuss what some of the likely arguments will be.
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